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Comment Period Reopened on Draft North Cascades Grizzly Bear 

Restoration Plan/Environmental Impact Statement 
 

Public comment period open through October 24, 2019 

 
Sedro-Woolley, Wash. – The National Park Service (NPS) and the U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service 

(USFWS) are reopening the public comment period on the Draft North Cascades Grizzly Bear 

Restoration Plan/Environmental Impact Statement (Draft EIS) for 90 days, through October 24, 2019. The 

public is invited to view the Draft EIS online at https://parkplanning.nps.gov/grizzlydeis.  

 

All comments previously received on the Draft EIS during the public comment period that was open from 

January 12, 2017 through April 28, 2017 will be considered. If you would like to provide additional 

comments, you may do so as follows: 

 

 The preferred method for submitting comments is on the NPS PEPC website at: 

https://parkplanning.nps.gov/grizzlydeis.  

 You may also mail or hand-deliver your comments to: Superintendent’s Office, North Cascades 

National Park Service Complex, 810 State Route 20, Sedro Woolley, WA 98284. 

 

The NPS and USFWS will consider all additional comments received or postmarked no later than 

October 24, 2019.  

 

Comments will not be accepted by fax, email, or any other way than those specified above. Bulk 

comments in any format (hard copy or electronic) submitted on behalf of others will not be accepted. 

Before including your address, phone number, email address, or other personal identifying information in 

your comment, you should be aware that your entire comment—including your personal identifying 

information—may be made publicly available at any time. While you can ask us in your comment to 

withhold your personal identifying information from public review, we cannot guarantee that we will be 

able to do so.  
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If additional opportunities for public comment are offered, they will be announced via news release and 

posted on agency websites, including the website listed above, at least two weeks in advance. 

 

 

 
More than 20,000 National Park Service employees care for America's 419 national parks and work with 

communities across the nation to help preserve local history and create close-to-home recreational 

opportunities. Visit us at www.nps.gov, on Facebook www.facebook.com/nationalparkservice, Twitter 

www.twitter.com/natlparkservice, and YouTube www.youtube.com/nationalparkservice. 

 

The mission of the U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service is working with others to conserve, protect, and 

enhance fish, wildlife, plants, and their habitats for the continuing benefit of the American people. We are 

both a leader and trusted partner in fish and wildlife conservation, known for our scientific excellence, 

stewardship of lands and natural resources, dedicated professionals, and commitment to public service. 

For more information on our work and the people who make it happen, visit www.fws.gov. 
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